
 
 
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY   CIRCULAR MEMORANDUM #PS:16/0 VIII    
 
FROM: Permanent Secretary 
  Public Service Ministry     
          
TO:  All Regional Executive Officers      SUBJECT  
  & the Permanent Secretary,  Appointment of only one (1)   
  Ministry of Local Government Deputy Regional Executive Officer  
       (DREO) 
DATE:  April 26, 2005    
 
 
We wish to bring to the attention of Regional Administrative leadership and those 
concerned with Regional Administration that with immediate effect only one (1) Deputy 
Regional Executive Officer (DREO) will be permitted on the list of inventory for each 
region to manage both Financial and Administrative matters. 
 

2.  This is in keeping with the streamlining of Public Employment under the Public Sector 
Modernization Plan (PSMP). 
 

3.  If your Region still has two functioning Deputy Regional Executive Officers then the 
one position will be absorbed when one of the two Deputy Regional Executive Officers 
vacates the office for whatever reason. 
 
Please be guided accordingly  

 

 
…………………………. 
DR. N. K. GOPAUL 
PERMANENT SECRETARY  
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY  


	FROM: Permanent Secretary
	Public Service Ministry
	DATE:  April 26, 2005
	Please be guided accordingly


